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Pastoral Staff 
 

Msgr. Robert Batule -  Pastor   x111 
 

Rev. Patrick Abu-Bonsra - Parochial Vicar 

x 116  pabubonsra@saintmargaret.com 

Deacons -  Dcn Ed Hayes  x0 

Retired:  Dcn William Kogler, 

Dcn Biagio Muratore 

 

Parish Center Office – Receptionist  x0 

Julie Burtoff,  Admin Assistant  x133  

jburtoff@saintmargaret.com 

Faith Formation Office 
Jackie Mirenda, Coordinator x131 

Jmirenda@saintmargaret.com 

Music Ministry  
Dr. Daniel Crews, Director x117 

dcrews@saintmargaret.com 

Parish Outreach 

Outreach@saintmargaret.com  x119 

 

Holy Angels Regional Catholic School 
Patchogue, NY   631-475-0422 
Jeannine Stewart, Principal  

Phone: (631) 732-3131 

Parish Office  
Monday through Thursday ~ 9:00 am – 5:00 pm  

Friday ~ 9:00 am to 1:00 pm 

Fax (631) 732 - 8827 

www.saintmargaret.com 
81 COLLEGE ROAD  SELDEN  NY 11784-2813 

Celebration of the Eucharist 

Weekday: (Mon through Fri) 9:00am  

Saturday: 5:00pm,  

Sunday - 8:00am,10:00am & 12 noon 

Confessions:   

Saturday - 4:00-4:45 PM in the Church 

or by appointment. 

November 27, 2022 

First Sunday 
of  Advent 

Holy Hour 
Exposition and Benediction 
Monday, November 28  

7:00 pm ~ 8:00 pm 



 Time, Talent & Treasure 
Stewardship Thought for the Week 

Pillar of Service: Living Stewardship : 
As we enter Advent, make a point to grow as a Christian 

and become a better person. Start by asking the Holy Spirit 
to guide you and help you become more hospitable  

to those around you.   

PARISH MEMBERSHIP: We welcome all new parishioners! We 
ask them to register at the Parish Center and encourage the use of 
weekly envelopes. If you are moving, please notify the office. 
 

MARRIAGES: Couples should make arrangements in person at least 
one year in advance for required interview. At least one of the parties 
must live within the parish boundaries or be a registered member of 
the parish. Please call the Parish Center for an appointment. No dates 
will be set over the telephone. 

BAPTISMS: Ideally, prospective parents should call the Parish Center 
before the expected birth to discuss the arrangements for your baptism. 
The ceremony is held the 1st and 3rd Sunday of the month.  

FAITH FORMATION OFFICE ~ Parish Center:  
Monday - Thursday: 9:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m.; Or call for appointment - 
x131. 

PARISH OUTREACH MINISTRY ~ Parish Center:  
Tues., Thurs. ~ 10 am –1 pm.  Or call for appointment -  x119. 

Readings for Next Sunday 

Second Sunday of Advent 

First Reading...........................Is 11:1-10 

Second Reading…………......Rom 15:4-9 

Gospel………………….….....Mt 3:1-12 

 

Masses for the Week 
Monday - November 28th 

Margaret Mc Sweeney 

Tuesday –November 29th
 

Amos Reilly 

Wednesday - November 30th 

Norman Gottfried 

Thursday - December 1st
 

Robert G. Aretakis 

Friday - December 2nd
 

Ancilla Mukangwije 

Saturday - December 3rd 

5pm 

Felipe Antonio Sureal 
Thomas Coyle 

Sunday - December 4th 

8 am 

Robert G. Aretais 
Antoinetta Iannetta 

10 am 

For All St. Margaret Parishioners 
12 pm 

John Bennett 
Fred Peabody 

Family members, please resubmit names for those 
who are ill. We will list them for 4 weeks, and then 
remove them unless told otherwise. Please note-due 
to privacy issues, we can include names given by the 
individual or a health care proxy only. Thank you. 

For all our parishioners 
suffering from chronic illness, as 
well as  

Patricia Fiscina, Marilyn 
Vacchio, Margaret Jung, John Roucoulet, 
Logan Baar, Joseph Dulovic, Joseph 
Laria, Terri Persina, Estelle Beauchamp, 
Alyssa Baisch, Eppie Larke, Jillian 
Brown, Virginia Butler, Robert J. Heege, 
Eric Cohen, Kathleen Weiss, Lorraine 
Vogel, Steven Vacchio, Laura Durant, 
Joseph De Aguiar, Sal Restivo, Robert 
Valletta, Joseph Kiely, Sharon & Ray 
Klyn, Warne Family, Michael C. Liotta, 
Anne Logan, Christine Mc Cusker, 
Dominic Percoco, Gina Rosenberg, Laura 
Positano, De Santis Family, Particia 
Wowk, Natasha Roucoulet, John 
Reynolds, Scott Spencer, Babies Aubry & 
Greyson, Marie & Tony Caruana, 
Veronica Sheridan Cox, Wendiann & 
Nicholas Alfieri, James & Catherine 
Reynolds, Jennifer, John & Olivia Rose 
Altieri, Christina Muller, Melanie Seibel, 
Baby Niko Sais, Christina Muller. 

Sacrificial Giving 
Thank you to all who so generously give to the support of our parish. 
You are returning to God what God has so generously given to you. 

 

November 19 / 20 
  Stewardship Envelopes  

Collected at Mass  $6,843 188   
Mailed Envelopes $3,497 52   

Total Collection $10,340 240 



Baptisms 

Anthony Jack Gomes,  
Mikayla Grace Leavey,  

Scarlet Myla Garcia Espiritu, 
Cole Michael Devere 

  Page 3 

Solemnity of the  
Immaculate Conception 

December 8th 

Mass ~ 9:00 AM & 7:00 PM 

On this last Sunday of November, the Church begins her Advent observance. So, I begin this column with some remarks about 
this holy season of preparation for Christmas. 

“The holidays” are making it more difficult to acknowledge any period of preparation for Christmas. Before “the holidays” 
overwhelmed Advent, we saw calendars and wreaths galore which helped us to count down the days to Our Savior’s birth. Try 
looking for those calendars and wreaths now and you are likely to come up empty handed.  

I ask you to join the effort to hold onto Advent. Find a good religious goods store and get your hands on an Advent calendar 
and an Advent wreath. And, of course, display them where you can. To be sure, it’s a modest effort, but one that is in sync with 
Keep Christ in Christmas. That’s the expression we use now to keep our attention focused on the real meaning of Christmas. 
Advent calendars and wreaths are reminders that the Incarnation begins the central drama of history. Without a birth, why 
would we ever mark a death and Resurrection? 

The central drama of history is that God loves us so much that He would give us His Son. What we have is a mystery so unlike 
any other. God becomes like us and we become like Him. We need time to appreciate the Christmas mystery and that is why is 
so important. Advent is time. It is the time we have to recognize that God has redeemed all of time by sending us His Son in 
time. 

We place ourselves, paradoxically, under the dominion of a timeless God. For God Who is outside of time, there is only the 
eternal now. To dwell with God for all eternity, we must learn the holiness of time. And that’s what we do when we take the 
time to mark Advent – we learn the holiness of time. May this holy season of Advent bring us in time to the stable in Bethle-
hem to adore the God Who is over all and through all and in all. (cf. Eph 4:6) 

On Monday night, the 28th, we will have a Holy Hour in church from 7:00 to 8:00 PM. We ask all parishioners to consider 
joining us for this spiritual exercise. The Blessed Sacrament will be exposed and there will be Benediction at the close of the 
hour. To enter into the Advent spirit, there isn’t a better way than by coming into the Lord’s Presence and knowing His peace. 
The Holy Hour is also a way for us to witness to the Eucharistic Revival which we hope and pray is taking place in our midst. 

On Thursday, December 8th, the Church celebrates the Solemnity of the Immaculate Conception. It is a Holy Day of  
Obligation. There is Mass in the morning at 9:00 AM and in the evening at 7:00 PM.  

Later in Advent, we will have our second edition of Lessons and Carols. It is being offered this year on Sunday, December 
18th at 4:00 PM in the church. Our choir will lead us in the carols portion of the service. The rite also includes readings from 
Sacred Scripture. There is a reception in the church basement immediately following the spiritual exercise. Mark your calendar 
and make a point of joining us. 

While it is still a few months off, mention should be made that our Lenten observance will reflect our participation in the  
Eucharistic Revival. During Lent, we will have evenings of enrichment (Mondays) in the church beginning at 7:30 PM and 
going until 9:00 PM on the topic of the Holy Eucharist. Continue to watch the bulletin for details. 

As we make our way through Advent, I call attention to the Sacrament of Penance. Please remember that we have confessions 
every Saturday afternoon at 4:00 PM. Advent is a very good time to examine your conscience, confess your sins and do  
penance. There will be additional hours set aside for the Sacrament of Penance in the days leading up to Christmas. But you 
needn’t wait till right before we celebrate the Lord’s birth. The Lord’s pardon and peace await you on Saturday afternoons. 
Come and be reconciled with the Lord Who wants to grant you His grace and mercy. 

Have a good Advent. Follow the Lord to His birth in Bethlehem by following first the prophet Isaiah, Saint John the Baptist 
and the Blessed Virgin Mary.  
 

Msgr. Batule 
Pastor   
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Catholic Charities  

TALBOT HOUSE  

Are you or someone you know having family or inter-
personal problems due to drinking  
ALCOHOL and/or using DRUGS? 

CATHOLIC CHARITIES /Talbot House, a Chemical Dependence 
Crisis Center, located in Bohemia, provides withdrawal & stabili-
zation services on a voluntary basis to males & females over the 
age of 18, who are seeking to stop and/or withdraw from alcohol 
and/or drug use. The medical & clinical staff at Talbot House will 
assess the kind of care the person needs to begin their journey in 

recovery. For more info, call confidentially 631-589-4144. Talbot 
House staff is available 24/7.  

Talbot House is a “NO fee for service” program. 

Catholic Gifts 
Looking for Catholic gifts and items? You can visit Our Lady 
of the Island Shrine , 258 Eastport Manor Rd. in Manorville. 
Hours 10-4 weekdays & 10-5 Sat./ Sun. They carry a large va-

riety of religious articles.  OURLADYOFTHEISLAND.ORG 

Hands Needed! 
Our Music Ministry is in need of someone to assist in  

placing the words on our screen during Mass. All that is 
required is clicking the next screen with one button. Please see 

Dan, our Music Minister, after Mass or call at  
631-732-3131 x117.  ~Prayerfully consider. 

Food Pantry Needs 
PLEASE bring all donations to the front door of the Parish Center during office hours or bring to 

the box in the rear of the Church. 

We are in need of:  White Bread, Juice Boxes, Shelf Stable Milk, 
Laundry Detergent , Shampoo, Bar Soap, Toilet Paper, Toothpaste 

A very special THANK YOU to all!  

Parish Social Ministry 

BABY DIAPERS   
Has your child changed diaper size? We will gladly ac-
cept all children’s sizes. Please package them tightly in 
a strong bag and drop them off at the Parish Center. 
Thank you! 

Wash Up Kits Needs 
Have you traveled lately? Outreach is in need of small 
shampoo, soap, & lotions to put in our wash up kits for the 
homeless. Please drop off these items at the parish center. 
Thank you! 

Living Waters Wholistic Healing 
Therapeutic Catholic Counseling dedicated to healing the whole 
individual with a an integrated approach to the intellectual, emo-
tional, physical and spiritual. For more information go to  
livingwaterstherapy.org. 
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From the Pastor’s Desk 

We are in the process of updating our donation records. If you are contributing to the parish using electronic giving and are not 
using donation envelopes sent through the regular mail, please contact the parish office. If you are not using envelopes 
at all to support the parish, please let us know too. If you are not supporting the parish at all but you do receive enve-
lopes through the regular mail, please let us know as well. 
 

Each month, the envelope company sends envelopes to as many as three times the parishioners who use them. The enve-
lope company in turn charges the parish for all envelopes sent regardless of use or not. We hope to have a much more 
accurate number of regular envelope users by Christmas time. Your cooperation is very much appreciated. 

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 
For your personal adoration and prayers. 

First Thursdays    ~  Dec. 1st, Jan. 5th, Feb. 2nd     
3:00 - 6:00 pm in the Church 

You are Invited to our Christmas Pageant 
Saturday, December 10th ~ 2:00 pm 

The children of Saint Margaret’s parish prepare a gift for the Christ Child.  
They honor His birth by retelling the Christmas story  
for their family, friends and all of our parishioners.  

Cast Party to follow immediately after Pageant. 

Sunday, December 18th ~ 4:00 PM 
We invite all parishioners to join us. The service consists of biblical readings and hymns  

as we await the birth of Our Savior.  
The Music Ministry will lead us in the singing portion of the prayer service.  

Hospitality will be held immediately following in the auditorium.     All are welcome !  
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Mass Book for 2023  
The Mass Book for 2023 is open in the parish center.  

We encourage you to remember deceased relatives and friends 
at the Holy Sacrifice of the Mass. Through the Communion of 
Saints, we are never removed from those whom we love. We 

hope for a reunion with them in God’s providence, and praying 
for them now helps to bring that reunion a nearer prospect. 

“Holiday Visit to Calverton National Cemetery 
Branch Funeral Home in Smithtown is offering a free bus trip to the cemetery on Friday, December 2nd.  

8:15 am - Depart from Branch FH, 190 E. Main St., Smithtown 
8:30 am- Depart from Smithtown Senior Center, 420 Middle Country, Smithtown 

The Bus will make stops at both locations on return. Please arrive 15 minutes before bus departure. 

9:30 am - Arrive at Calverton ~ 1:30 pm Leave Calverton    Must reserve a seat.  

Call Branch FH at 631-724-9500 by Friday, November 25th.  
Coffee, donuts, pizza & cold drinks will be served on the return trip. The bus does have a lavatory. 

Take your family picture with Santa & enjoy lunch 
with friends and family.  

Adults $13 per person, / children 5-12 yrs. old  
$6 4 yrs. & younger - free. Call the Parish Center  

732-3131 or 917-365-7546 to register.  
Sponsored by Heart of the Island K of C 

Lunch With Santa 

Sat. ~ Dec. 3rd  12 ~ 3 pm 
Auditorium 

Opłatek – A Polish Christmas Tradition 
One of the highlights of Christmas festivities in Poland is the Opłatek (pronounced “o-PWAA-tek”). The Opłatek 
is a decorated Christmas wafer, similar to a large white host. Each person receives one, and then invites the others 
gathered to break a piece off and eat it. While they are breaking one another’s opłatek, people exchange wishes for 
a blessed Christmas and good health and prosperity. After all those present have broken and shared the Opłatek, good food and 
Christmas car-ols (in Polish and English) are enjoyed. 

This year, members of our Polish community will gather for a traditional Opłatek celebration, and they invite all parishioners to 
join them in this beautiful tradition.  

We will meet in the auditorium on Saturday, December 10th at 6:30 pm. If you would like to come, we ask you to do few things: 
(1) number of people coming & (2) plan on bringing a traditional Christmas dish that can be shared at the potluck meal, (3)
consider a monetary donation ($25 per family) to cover the costs and church offering. Since arrangements take time, we ask that 
you call or email before December 4th. Call the Parish Center at 631-732-3131 x133 or  
Henryk Chelminski at 631-693-9310. Email: HENRYKCHEL@GMAIL.COM. 

Annual Christmas Craft Fair 
St. Elizabeth Ann Seton in Ronkonkoma is holding 
their Fair on Sunday, Dec. 4th  9-4 in the Parish Hall. 
Christmas shopping crafts baked goods, raffles refreshments.  

 

mailto:HENRYKCHEL@GMAIL.COM

